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Dear Students, Parents & Guardians:  
  
We hope the summer months provide some special family time and rest as we prepare for 6th grade at Terence C. 
Reilly Gifted and Talented School No. 7!  To prepare for the upcoming year, each student must be prepared every day 
with these items. Please label every item clearly with a permanent marker, and ensure you have enough supplies to last 
the entire school year.  Each sixth-grade student will be provided an agenda book; below is a list of supplies required 
for incoming sixth graders: 
 
Individual Supplies
□ Blue and/or black ink pens 

□ Colored ink pens  
□ Pencils (No. 2 or mechanical) 

and erasers  
□ Hand-held sharpener 

□ Colored highlighters 

□ Pencil case 

□ Scotch tape (pack of 6) 

□ Graph paper (Math) 

□ 4-2 pocket folders 

□ 8 One-subject spiral 
notebooks with holes (No 
FiveStar or multi-subject 
notebooks) 

□ 4 Composition notebooks 

□ 3 packs loose-leaf paper 

□ 2 packs of 100 index cards 

□ Index card case (optional) 

□  4 packs of 3 x 3 Post-its 
(sticky notes) 

□ Post –its tabs  
□ Pack of Expo Markers 
□ Wired Headphones  

Homeroom Items:   4 boxes of tissues       2 bottles of Hand Sanitizers   
  
Home Supplies:  
In addition to the above, the following supplies should be kept at home for projects and other assignments:
□ Markers, crayons, and colored pencils  

□ Scotch tape, glue, scissors, ruler    
□ Construction paper  
□ Graph paper (Math)  

□ Basic calculator (graphing calculator optional) 

□ Mini stapler & mini staples 

□ Mini glue gun and glue sticks 

□ Library Card 

It is the expectation that each student is fully prepared with ALL supplies starting September. However, on the first day 
of school, please bring: HR items, one pocket folder, some loose-leaf paper, pen and pencil.  Thereafter, students will 
be informed of what’s needed on a daily basis for each class. 
 
Summer reading and summer math packets are expected on Friday, September 27, 2024 and will count towards the 
first class/assessment grades of the school year. Good organization, being prepared with needed supplies, and 
checking PowerSchool weekly will contribute to a smooth transition into middle school. Your 6th grade teachers 
anticipate an exciting year filled with new adventures and fantastic learning experiences.  Let’s work together to 
make sure your child gets everything he or she needs to be successful in the 2024-2025 school year!  


